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Pharmacist Continuing Education Project with Assistance to Facilitate
Protocol Implementation to Address Nicotine Use Disorder

Rule 4729:1-3-07, which became effective on May 6, 2022, provides the standards for
dispensing nicotine replacement therapy by pharmacists pursuant to a physician-approved
protocol. Through the creation of a continuing education course, the Nicotine Recovery Unit,
situated in the Ohio Department of Health Tobacco Use Prevention and Cessation Program,
is interested in working with an agency in the pharmacy community to create awareness of
this rule, provide support for implementation in pharmacy settings, and work to increase
reach in communities most in need of assistance to address their tobacco/nicotine
dependence.

For more information on the criteria and process for the project, please visit
www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/NicotineRecovery.
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